
Leaside Property Owners’Association Incorporated 
1601 Bayview Avenue 
 P.O. Box 43582  
 Toronto ON M4G 3B0 

6 April 2015 

Councillor Jaye Robinson, 
Chair, 
Delia Ting, Committee Clerk, 
And Members, 
Public Works and Infrastructure Committee 
10th Floor, West Tower, City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2 
 
Re.: PW3.3: Proposed 30 km/h Speed Limit Policy 

Dear Councillor Robinson and Members of the Public Works and Infrastructure 
Committee: 

The Leaside Property Owners’ Association, Inc. expresses its support for 
establishing a 30km/h speed limit across the city, as defined in Item PW3.3, 
to be discussed at your Committee on Thursday 9 April 2015. 

We support this measure as an important means of improving the safety of our 
local residential and collector roads.  We feel that a uniform speed limit of 
30km/h will be easier for drivers to obey, and for the police to enforce, 
than the varying speed limits currently within each neighbourhood. 

Leaside is not the only part of the city which has experienced tragedy due to 
speeding motor vehicles. If this measure makes our streets safer, as we 
believe it will, it is a measure worth adopting. 

Thank you for considering these comments. 

Yours truly, 
Carol Burtin Fripp and Geoff Kettel, 
Co-Presidents. 

Cc: Councillor Stephen Holyday 
Councillor Chin Lee 
Councillor Mary-Margaret McMahon 
Councillor Ron Moeser 
Councillor Anthony Perruzza 
Councillor Jaye Robinson, Chair 
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